
 School of Science and Engineering 
 2022-2023 

 Parent Involvement Policy 

 The School of Science and Engineering believes all parents and guardians want the very best 
 for their child and their future. Every staff member is committed to involve parents and guardians 
i n the decision making process regarding the school and their child. The School of Science and 
 Engineering is committed to engage parents in the following: 

 The School of Science and Engineering will involve parents and guardians in the joint 
 development of the Title I plan and the process of school review and improvement. 

 The School of Science and Engineering will convene an annual meeting to which all 
 parents/guardians are invited to inform the parents and guardians of the school’s participation in 
 the Title I program and of the parents’ right to be involved. 

 The School of Science and Engineering will provide parents and guardians timely information 
 about available programs for their children translated into the language of the household if so 
 requested. 

 The School of Science and Engineering will provide parents and guardians with the school 
 performance profiles and provide assistance with interpreting their child’s individual assessment 
 results. 

 The School of Science and Engineering will provide parents and guardians with the school 
 handbook and the district Code of Conduct and assistance with understanding their role in 
 ensuring that their children comply with state law, district policy, and campus policy. 

 The School of Science and Engineeringwill provide parents and guardians a description and 
 explanation of the curriculum in use at the school, the forms of assessment used to measure 
 student progress, and the proficiency levels students are expected to meet using course syllabi 
 and student profiles. 

 The School of Science and Engineering will provide parents and guardians an opportunity to 
 conduct an evaluation of the content and effectiveness of the Parent Involvement Policy and 
 revise it every year. 

 The School of Science and Engineeringwill provide parents an opportunity to join the Site-Based 
 Decision Making Committee. 

 The School of Science and Engineering will provide annual College Preparation parent 
 workshops to support and strengthen at home learning for their child, preparing their child for 
 college and the workforce. 





 La Escuela de Ciencias e Ingeniería brindará a los padres la oportunidad de unirse al Comité 
 de toma de decisiones basado en el sitio. 

 La Escuela de Ciencias e Ingeniería brindará talleres anuales para padres de preparación 
 universitaria para apoyar y fortalecer el aprendizaje en el hogar para sus hijos, preparándolos 
 para la universidad y la fuerza laboral. 

 La Escuela de Ciencias e Ingeniería proporcionará un ambiente seguro para que todos los 
 estudiantes aprendan. 

 La Escuela de Ciencias e Ingeniería ayudará a los padres a registrarse en el sistema 
 PowerSchool del distrito. 


